
Pennsylvania Air Conditioning Contractors Association
994 Old Eagle School Road, Ste. 1019

Wayne, PA   19087

Phone: 610-971-4850 ~ Fax: 610-971-4859 ~ Email: sue@mmco1.com ~ Website:  www.paacca.org

We cordially enlist your support of the 51st Annual PAACCA Golf Outing to be held on Tuesday, 
May 15, 2018.  Proceeds are used to support our Education and Training sessions and enables us to 
bring unique training opportunities and important information beneficial to running a successful 
HVAC/R business to our members. 

Reward your managers, sales representatives and high performing employees with a round of golf 
for a “job well done”.  Or, bring a client as a “thank you for your business”!  You need not be a mem-
ber to participate!

Our different levels of sponsorships are:
Platinum Sponsor -  $2000 - Includes a large banner displayed at registration and dinner, logos on 
tees, logo on all flyers and website, logo in the program and at the event.  PLUS a free foursome. 

Gold Sponsor  -  $1000 - Company logo prominently displayed on golf carts, lunch,  dinner, recog-
nition in the program and at the evening event.

Silver Sponsor  -  $500  - Company logo prominently displayed at refreshment carts, lunch, dinner, 
recognition in the program and at the evening event.

Tee Sign Sponsor-$300 - Company logo on a tee sign to be displayed on the course and in the pro-
gram.  

Friends of PAACCA - $150 – Company listed in the program and on our website!

Your generous support is essential to the success of this Annual Outing and PAACCA. Please do 
not hesitate to contact our Chapter Executive, Sue Morris at sue@mmco1.com or 610-971-4850 for 
assistance.
 
Very truly yours,
Ed Lehr, PAACCA President, Jack Lehr’s Heating, Cooling and Electric
Bill Ronayne, PAACCA Vice President-Brandywine Valley Heating and Cooling
Laura DiFilippo, PAACCA Treasurer, DiFilippo’s Service Co.
Kurt Massa, Board of Directors, Walter A. Dwyer, Inc.
Bob Young, Board of Directors, Christian Heating & Cooling

Contributions or gifts to PAACCA are not tax deductible as charitable contributions.  However, they may be tax deductible as ordinary and 
necessary business expenses.


